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Choices for the new chief executive officer of Gothenburg Memorial Hospital have been
narrowed, according to search committee chair Dr. Carol Shackleton.

  

“The board is evaluating the interviews to date,” Shackleton said Monday. “And we’re close to
making a decision.”

  

Four candidates have traveled to Gothenburg for on-site visits, she said.

  

“We’ve had some very strong candidates and are pleased with the quality we’ve seen,”
Shackleton said. “I think were going to end up with an exceptional leader.”

  

Search committee members hope to have a new administrator in place by this fall.

  

The contract of the hospital’s former CEO was terminated in February.
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